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From: Gwen Jones

To: Henry. Robert; Heather Harp

Cc: Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Jenny Baker
Subject: RE: Re-zoning of 210 West Beckwith

Date: Sunday, March 25, 2018 2:59:21 PM

Rob, thank you for your comments. | am forwarding this email so it will be made part of the public
record, which is necessary since this is a property issue. Thanks, -Gwen

Gwen Jones

Ward 3 City Councilwoman

606 Woodford St., Missoula, MT 59801
406 549-3295

From: Henry, Robert [RHenry@mt.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 3:06 PM
To: Gwen Jones; Heather Harp

Subject: Re-zoning of 210 West Beckwith

Dear Gwen and Heather:

I’'m a resident property owner in the Slant Street neighborhood of Ward 3 (and also Gwen’s
neighbor). I’'m writing to oppose the proposed re-zoning of 210 West Beckwith in the Slant Streets
from R5.4 to RT2.7, which would allow 4 townhouses to be built on a property which currently
contains one house and under current zoning could contain two houses. This re-zone was approved
by the Missoula Planning Board (despite the opposition of almost all of the immediate neighbors),
which cited the Our Missoula: City Growth Policy 2035 proposed map in making their decision. This
map designates a goal of turning all of the Slant Streets west of Stephens Avenue into a “Residential
High Density” area. | believe the high density designation in the 2035 map for the Slant Street area
north of Crosby Street and west of Rollins Street (currently zoned R5.4) was an error. Other areas in
the Slant Streets that are currently zoned R5.4, such as east of Brooks Street, were designated
“Residential Medium Density” in the 2035 map. There is no substantial difference between the
historic single family detached homes in the triangle around 210 West Beckwith and the Slant
Streets east of Brooks Street.

Allowing the proposed re-zoning of 210 West Beckwith would threaten the historic character of the
whole Slant Street neighborhood by signaling to developers that the current zoning restrictions are
essentially meaningless. The risk is that many historic single family detached homes would be at risk
of demolition and replacement by multiple townhouses or multi-unit buildings. The Slant Street
neighborhood, originally known as South Missoula, is one of Missoula’s most historic
neighborhoods. It is the next logical candidate for a historic district designation in Missoula. In fact,
a project to do a survey of the Slant Streets to secure historic district status has already been started
by Mike Monsos.

In addition, under the current zoning, there is plenty of room in the Slant Streets for increased
density and infill. At the property in question here, 210 West Beckwith, the developers, under the
current R5.4 zoning could build two homes were there is currently only one. South of the Beckwith
triangle, the area is designated RMI-45, which allows higher density. | am also not opposed to ADU’s
allowed under current zoning that would fit into the historic character of the Slant Streets.
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Wholesale re-zoning, however, would endanger this historic neighborhood by encouraging the
scraping of historic homes and mature trees. Based upon the foregoing, | urge you to overturn the
decision of the Planning Board regarding the re-zoning of 210 West Beckwith.

Rob Henry

606 Edith Street
Missoula, MT 59801
406-370-5844






From: Julie Merritt

To: David V. Gray; Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Jen Gress; John Engen
Subject: Re: Title 20 Update 2018

Date: Sunday, March 25, 2018 8:36:28 AM

David

Thank you for taking the time to comment. I'm still trying to digest all if this and will be
taking your comments into consideration.
Julie Merritt

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: "David V. Gray" <david.dvgarchandplan@gmail.com>

Date: 3/25/18 12:28 AM (GMT-07:00)

To: "Grp. City Council and City Web Site" <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>, Jen Gress
<JGress@ci.missoula.mt.us>, John Engen <EngenJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>

Subject: Re: Title 20 Update 2018

Jen, Mayor and Council,

I have linked my comments concerning the proposed modifications to Title 20. | must say
there are so many terrible modifications in this proposed amendment that will create
unprecedented hardships to the citizens of Missoula. It will especially hurt any business
associated with a national brands, be it McDonalds, Farmers Insurance, Car Dealerships, etc.
The broad brush strokes of taking from business is unfathomable. These types of businesses
are locally owned as a franchises and they get very little leeway from Corporate to provide
economic benefit and Jobs to Missoula. They are mostly accepted by the general public and
supported with very minor exception. (Yes the Verison building is ugly but the other ugly
Verison buildings have been making incremental improvements due to public pressure)

https://www.dropbox.com/s/6w1108adnu52srd/Title%2020%20Comments%203-24-18.docx?
dl=0

Mr. Mayor and Council members,

What appears to be a minor inclusion of “Attached” into the amendments is a cover up of a
huge abuse of the citizenry and holding home owners building permits hostage because the
City under Development Services has forced “New” interpretations of the code for staff
preferred aesthetics on private residencial properties. | would love to get one of the owner’s
who was abused together with you and | to go over what occurred. | believe you would agree
that the citizens best interest and the public good was not upheld. Adding terminology into the
code to create the justification of the abuse is out right wrong in my opinion.

Respectfully,

David V. Gray
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Ward 6
Business Owner.

On Wed, Mar 14, 2018 at 9:07 AM Jen Gress <JGress@ci.missoula.mt.us> wrote:

Agencies and Interested Parties,

Please find attached an agency memo providing information and requesting
comment for the 2018 annual update revisions to Missoula’s Zoning Ordinance,
Title 20.

Please review the information and provide comment by Monday March 19t Thank
you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me between the hours of 8 and noon, Monday through Friday.

--Jen

Jen Gress
Development Services
552-6626

Jgress@ci.missoula.mt.us

Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account pertaining to City business
may be considered public or private records depending on the message content. The City is
often required by law to provide public records to individuals requesting them. The City is
also required by law to protect private, confidential information. This message is intended
for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient of
this transmission, please notify the sender immediately, do not forward the message to
anyone, and delete all copies. Thank you

David V. Gray LEED Green Associate
Principal Architect and Owner

DVG Architecture and Planning P.C.
david.dvgarchandplan@gmail.com
111 N. Higgins Ave #420

Missoula MT 59802
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From: David V. Gray

To: Julie Merritt

Cc: Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Jen Gress; John Engen
Subject: Re: Title 20 Update 2018

Date: Sunday, March 25, 2018 4:44:58 PM

Thank you. I don't mind talking to you about it if you want to discuss the business
implications of these changes. | think understand I why it has come up but would not mind
learning the other side of the story.

David V. Gray LEED Green Associate
Principal Architect and President

DVG Architecture and Planning P.C.
david.dvgarchandplan@gmail.com
406-241-7707

www.dvgarchitects.com

DVG Architecture and Planning on Facebook
Visit us on Pinterest

www.houzz.com Profile

On Sun, Mar 25, 2018, 8:36 AM Julie Merritt <JMerritt@ci.missoula.mt.us> wrote:
David
Thank you for taking the time to comment. I'm still trying to digest all if this and will be
taking your comments into consideration.
Julie Merritt

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: "David V. Gray" <david.dvgarchandplan@gmail.com>

Date: 3/25/18 12:28 AM (GMT-07:00)

To: "Grp. City Council and City Web Site” <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>, Jen Gress
<JGress@ci.missoula.mt.us>, John Engen <EngenJ@ci.missoula.mt.us>

Subject: Re: Title 20 Update 2018

Jen, Mayor and Council,

I have linked my comments concerning the proposed modifications to Title 20. | must say
there are so many terrible modifications in this proposed amendment that will create
unprecedented hardships to the citizens of Missoula. It will especially hurt any business
associated with a national brands, be it McDonalds, Farmers Insurance, Car Dealerships,
etc. The broad brush strokes of taking from business is unfathomable. These types of
businesses are locally owned as a franchises and they get very little leeway from Corporate
to provide economic benefit and Jobs to Missoula. They are mostly accepted by the general
public and supported with very minor exception. (Yes the Verison building is ugly but the
other ugly Verison buildings have been making incremental improvements due to public
pressure)
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https://www.dropbox.com/s/6w1108adnu52srd/Title%2020%20Comments%203-24-
18.docx?dI=0

Mr. Mayor and Council members,

What appears to be a minor inclusion of “Attached” into the amendments is a cover up of a
huge abuse of the citizenry and holding home owners building permits hostage because the
City under Development Services has forced “New” interpretations of the code for staff
preferred aesthetics on private residencial properties. | would love to get one of the owner’s
who was abused together with you and | to go over what occurred. | believe you would

agree that the citizens best interest and the public good was not upheld. Adding terminology
into the code to create the justification of the abuse is out right wrong in my opinion.

Respectfully,
David V. Gray
Ward 6
Business Owner.

On Wed, Mar 14, 2018 at 9:07 AM Jen Gress <JGress@ci.missoula.mt.us> wrote:

Agencies and Interested Parties,

Please find attached an agency memo providing information and requesting
comment for the 2018 annual update revisions to Missoula’s Zoning Ordinance,
Title 20.

Please review the information and provide comment by Monday March 19t
Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions please feel
free to contact me between the hours of 8 and noon, Monday through Friday.

--Jen

Jen Gress
Development Services
552-6626

Jgress@ci.missoula.mt.us
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Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account pertaining to City business
may be considered public or private records depending on the message content. The City
is often required by law to provide public records to individuals requesting them. The City
is also required by law to protect private, confidential information. This message is
intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended
recipient of this transmission, please notify the sender immediately, do not forward the
message to anyone, and delete all copies. Thank you

David V. Gray LEED Green Associate
Principal Architect and Owner

DVG Architecture and Planning P.C.
david.dvgarchandplan@gmail.com
111 N. Higgins Ave #420

Missoula MT 59802

406-241-7707
www.dvgarchitects.com

DVG Architecture and Planning on Facebook
Visit us on Pinterest

www.houzz.com Profile

Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account pertaining to City business
may be considered public or private records depending on the message content. The City is
often required by law to provide public records to individuals requesting them. The City is
also required by law to protect private, confidential information. This message is intended
for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient of
this transmission, please notify the sender immediately, do not forward the message to
anyone, and delete all copies. Thank you
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From: David V. Gray

To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Jen Gress; John Engen
Subject: Re: Title 20 Update 2018
Date: Sunday, March 25, 2018 12:28:10 AM

Jen, Mayor and Council,

I have linked my comments concerning the proposed modifications to Title 20. | must say
there are so many terrible modifications in this proposed amendment that will create
unprecedented hardships to the citizens of Missoula. It will especially hurt any business
associated with a national brands, be it McDonalds, Farmers Insurance, Car Dealerships, etc.
The broad brush strokes of taking from business is unfathomable. These types of businesses
are locally owned as a franchises and they get very little leeway from Corporate to provide
economic benefit and Jobs to Missoula. They are mostly accepted by the general public and
supported with very minor exception. (Yes the Verison building is ugly but the other ugly
Verison buildings have been making incremental improvements due to public pressure)

https://www.dropbox.com/s/6w1108adnu52srd/Title%2020%20Comments%203-24-18.docx?
dl=0

Mr. Mayor and Council members,

What appears to be a minor inclusion of “Attached” into the amendments is a cover up of a
huge abuse of the citizenry and holding home owners building permits hostage because the
City under Development Services has forced “New” interpretations of the code for staff
preferred aesthetics on private residencial properties. | would love to get one of the owner’s
who was abused together with you and | to go over what occurred. | believe you would agree
that the citizens best interest and the public good was not upheld. Adding terminology into the
code to create the justification of the abuse is out right wrong in my opinion.

Respectfully,
David V. Gray
Ward 6
Business Owner.

On Wed, Mar 14, 2018 at 9:07 AM Jen Gress <JGress@ci.missoula.mt.us> wrote:

Agencies and Interested Patrties,

Please find attached an agency memo providing information and requesting
comment for the 2018 annual update revisions to Missoula’s Zoning Ordinance,
Title 20.

Please review the information and provide comment by Monday March 19", Thank
you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions please feel free to
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contact me between the hours of 8 and noon, Monday through Friday.

--Jen

Jen Gress

Development Services

552-6626

jeress@cil.missoula.mt.us

Messages and attachments sent to or from this e-mail account pertaining to City business
may be considered public or private records depending on the message content. The City is
often required by law to provide public records to individuals requesting them. The City is
also required by law to protect private, confidential information. This message is intended
for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient of
this transmission, please notify the sender immediately, do not forward the message to
anyone, and delete all copies. Thank you

David V. Gray LEED Green Associate
Principal Architect and Owner

DVG Architecture and Planning P.C.
david.dvgarchandplan@gmail.com
111 N. Higgins Ave #420

Missoula MT 59802

406-241-7707
www.dvgarchitects.com

DVG Architecture and Planning on Facebook
Visit us on Pinterest

www.houzz.com Profile
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